
Name of parent and student: 
 

Phone/email: 
 

 

6. This consultation proposes that free 
school transport assistance entitlement for 
pupils attending Maiden Erlegh Chiltern 
Edge School is removed. Do you agree or 
disagree with this proposal? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7. If the free entitlement for school transport 
assistance to Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge 
was removed, should this be removed from 
September 2024, or phased out over a 
number of years, as the 
River Academy school opens up new year 
groups? 

 
 
 

8. If the free entitlement for school transport 
assistance to Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge 
is phased out, over how many years should 
this phasing out take place? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please send responses to this consultation to School.Transport@brighterfuturesforchildren.org by midnight 17 March 2024. 
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